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Upcoming Events

St. Bartholomew Catholic School
December 13th, 2024

December 19th - Christmas Pageants 6:00 pm
December 23rd-January 3rd - NO SCHOOL Christmas Break
January 6th - Welcome Back!

No Tuition Increases & MORE Scholarships in 2025/26!
St. Bartholomew is thrilled to announce that there will be no tuition increases in

both our elementary and preschool programs! We are poised for growth with the
addition of more scholarships in  2025/26. Please reach out if you want to get a

head-start on re-enrollment and what your family needs from our community next
year. Please spread the word about our beautiful school! We cherish your children

here at St. Bartholomew and are committed to our families and growth in the
coming years.       -Mrs. Jude & Your Admissions Team
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DID YOU KNOW
Last year the school received 2/3's of the funds raised at the

Backyard Bash, which equated to $190,000 for our budgeted
fundraising goal. The Bash is a great parish and school event that

the school relies on to help keep tuition affordable. 
  

We are seeking a co-chair from the school families to work with
the co-chair from the parish and Marilyn Nelson, the

Stewardship and Development Director. This critical part of our
budget is essential to our general operating expenses for the

year. Please consider stepping up to be the co-chair or helping on
the committee in another way.  Contact MNelson@st-barts.org

for more information or to volunteer.  

Happy Feast of Saint Lucy
from the Preschool

Classrooms!

BACKYA
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BASH!BASH!

We’ve seen Elf on the Shelf... but
have you heard about Mary on the
Mantle? She visits our preschool

classrooms to help show us how to
be ready to receive her son Jesus

into our hearts!

mailto:MNelson@st-barts.org


St. Bartholomew Christmas Concert 2024
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SAVE THE DATE! Thursday, December 19th 6:00 pm
Our PreK-5th grade Christmas musical is sure to be a hit! Plan

for your students to report to their classrooms at 5:45 pm. 

Can you give St. Bart’s a quick google review?
We are making great updates to our Google Profiles. We would love
to get more reviews from our families! All reviews before December
20th will be entered into a drawing for a $25 Starbucks gift card. We

appreciate your help!
https://g.page/r/CaxZbD5egdBAEBM/review

Review Time!



$1,000
For new grade 1-5

families transferring
to St. Bart’s School

in 2025!

REFERRAL CREDIT OF $500
FOR CURRENT FAMILIES

UPON SUCCESSFUL REFERRAL
ENROLLMENT! CONTACT THE
SCHOOL FOR MORE DETAILS.

TUITION TRANSFER
CREDIT!


